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Vote by mail should be the standard for the whole country.  It makes it possible for all 

eligible voters to make reasoned decisions particularly on the propositions of which 

Oregon often has many.  In person voting leads to voter suppression as not everyone 

can get to the polls on election day.  Vote by mail has been working very well for 

Oregon for almost 30 years.  Why move backward?   

 

 


